
  

 
 
 
 

FPL procurement policy  
 
FPL is committed to being the preferred provider of safe, reliable, and cost-effective products  
and services that satisfy the electricity-related needs of all customer segments.   
 
In support of our vision, FPL will procure quality products and services that satisfy performance  
requirements. Procurement decisions will be made on the basis of quality, cost, reliability,  
delivery, field support, safety and other pertinent criteria.  
 
FPL will seek and develop business relationships with suppliers that are capable of satisfying our  
requirements, financially sound, and committed to continuous improvement and innovation. We  
welcome supplier recommendations for standardization and alternatives that reduce cost and  
improve customer satisfaction.  
 
FPL promotes ethical behavior and will ensure that our agents and representatives demonstrate  
impartiality, fairness, and confidentiality in all transactions. 
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